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15 February 2006

Secretary Michael O. Leavitt

The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services

200 Independence Avenue, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20201

Dear Secretary. Leavitt,

Please find enclosed my letter of 15 February to Dr. Halstead, Editor-in-Chief, The   American Journal of Clinical Nutrition with enclosures concerning the matters that I have brought to your attention in my communication to you of 2 February 2006.

Perhaps your office and that of The American Journal of Clinical Nutrition can give the national priority to the dangers of infant formula feeding that this subject matter deserves.

Sincerely,

James W. Prescott, Ph.D

Director.

